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This item was requested by Ald. Jankowski in response to resident concerns about large semi trucks using
Luke Avenue. This item would approve a 3 ton truck restriction on Luke Avenue, both eastbound and
westbound from S. Prairie Avenue to Walton Avenue. Department of Public Works does not see any issues
with installing this 3 ton limit.

In addition to Luke Avenue, the Department of Public Works also recommends approval of a 3 ton truck limit
on Walton Avenue from W. Newhall Avenue to Luke Avenue.
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